
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of the Inspector General 

Investigations Division 

1425 New York Avenue NW, Suite 7100 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

March 2, 2015 

John Hnatio 
7240 Hayward Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Hnatio: 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence dated 
February 6, 2015. The matters that you raised are more appropriate for review by another 
office or agency. Therefore, your complaint was forwarded to: 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Inspection Division 
935 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, D.C. 20535 
Telephone Number (202) 324-3000 

Any further correspondence regarding this matter should be directed to that office. 

I hope this answers any questions you have relative to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Office of the Inspector General 
Investigations Division 
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